
TIPS FOR PARENTS OF NEW CAMPERS 

Is this your child’s first time away at camp? Below are some helpful tips for new campers and their 
families. 

DON’T BE AFRAID TO ASK QUESTIONS 

Does your child have a question about their upcoming experience at camp? Please don’t hesitate to call 
or email us at Can-Aqua, as we are glad to help. Finding the answers to these questions will be very 
helpful in making your child feel as comfortable as possible about the upcoming summer fun. 

LOOK AT THE CAN-AQUA WEBSITE AS A FAMILY 

Sitting down with the family to explore the Can-Aqua website will help both campers and parents 
prepare for the upcoming fun of the summer. This may also bring out those important questions that 
your child may want answers for: 

“What kind of activities are there at Camp Can-Aqua?” 

“What does the typical camp day look like?” 

These questions and many more can be answered with a look at our website. Knowing what to expect 
will help your child get ready for the fun and excitement of camp. 

WRITE A FUN LETTER/EMAIL TO YOUR CHILD WHILE THEY ARE AT CAMP 

Nothing is more special for a camper than a letter or package sent from home. Staff deliver mail 
throughout the week during rest hour, and receiving a written message from you will mean the world to 
your child. Asking questions and providing positive encouragement heighten the camp experience, and 
help them know that you are rooting for them! 

VISIT IN THE OFF SEASON 

Will you be passing by the camp before the session starts? Feel free to come by for a visit or tour. 
Meeting some staff and seeing the grounds first hand go leaps and bounds towards helping new 
campers acclimatize to this welcoming environment. 

*Please call ahead when coming for a visit. We don’t want to miss you! 

 

 

 


